
10 28 2021 email for the Planning Commission  

 

 

From: Carla G. Paladino  

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 12:44 PM 

To: 'joy@joydazey.com' 

Subject: RE: Public Hearing - Planning Commission (10/28/2021) 

 

Hi Joy, 

 

Thank you for the email.  I will pass it along to the Planning Commission and it will become part of the hearing record.  I 

will see you on zoom this evening.  

 

Carla 

 

Carla Angeli Paladino | Principal Planner 

City of Medford, Oregon | Planning Department 

200 S. Ivy Street, Medford, OR 97501 

Ph: 541-774-2395 | F: 541-618-1708 

Website |Facebook | Twitter 

 

From: joy@joydazey.com [mailto:joy@joydazey.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 11:12 AM 

To: Carla G. Paladino <Carla.Paladino@cityofmedford.org> 

Subject: Public Hearing - Planning Commission (10/28/2021) 

 

<EXTERNAL EMAIL **Click Responsibly!**> 

Good morning Carla, 

 

It was a pleasure talking with you earlier this week & getting some of your insights regarding today's Planning 

Commission Meeting. 

 

I'll be interested in hearing more about UP-21-241, the Terrazzo Way projects & impacts to Experiment Station Rd this 

evening.  

 

I wanted to submit by email for the record that the neighbors on Experiment Station Rd & Marsh Lane that I've spoken 

with this week are very concerned about Experiment Station Rd becoming a minor collector street going through to So. 

Holly.  

 

I look forward to learning more & understanding how to best navigate change through the complexities of these projects.  

 

Thanks again and have a great day,  

 

Joy 

 

Joy Dazey 

Joy@joydazey.com 

503-318-2011 
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